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NEW AURORA LAUNCH PAGE – COMING MARCH 2024 

 

Starting in March, aurora.umanitoba.ca will bring students to a New Aurora launch page: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Students will sign in using their myumanitoba email address and have access from the launch page to all 

Aurora functions, important web links, and other tools like UM Learn. 
 

New system bringing students to old functionality? Not to worry – this is temporary! 

During the transition period, the launch page will continue to link students to current functionality in the 

existing Aurora Self Service system, which will be moved incrementally to the new Aurora. 

 

 

https://aurora.umanitoba.ca/ssb/twbkwbis.P_GenMenu?name=homepage


 

STAFF ACCESS TO AURORA 

When students begin using the New Aurora Launch Page, staff will also experience a 

change… 

Staff will begin using email to log in to the New Aurora launch page and from there they 

will continue to be directed back to the existing Aurora Self-Service (Classic) system. 

Most changes for staff are coming in Phase 2 of the project. 

 

? LEARN MORE  

Visit the project SharePoint site regularly to find updates, answers to Frequently Asked 

Questions, and submit your own questions. 

Visit us Here! 

Register to attend the virtual Aurora Modernization Project Town Hall: 

 

February 28th 11:00 – 12:00 
(the session will be recorded for those who cannot attend at this time) 

 

 Register for Town Hall 

https://umanitoba.sharepoint.com/:u:/r/sites/um-intranet-aurora-modernization-project/SitePages/aurora-modernization-project.aspx?csf=1&web=1&e=gA8Qzi
https://forms.office.com/r/P53sieXjUL

